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Teaching and Learning Committee Meeting 
 

February 26, 2024 
 

A meeting of the Teaching and Learning Committee of the Board of Education was held on the 

above date at the Educational Service Center at 5:30 p.m.  Board committee members present: 

Mary Kuntz, Maria Mason, Lisa Panzer, and Gary Spielman.   

 

Mr. Meyer, Director of Teaching and Learning, presented a proposed calendar for the 2025-2026 

school year. The calendar includes a start date of September 2, 2025, and the school year will end 

on June 3, 2026.  He explained that there are no significant changes between recent calendars and 

the one being proposed.  The calendar will be presented for adoption at the March regular board 

meeting. 

 

Mr. Meyer provided a mid-year update on the progress of the School Success Plans for each school.  

He reported on the successes and next steps for each school’s Reading, Math, and staff professional 

development goals.  The district will continue to provide more professional learning, resources, 

and attention to under-performing students, in addition to investments in K-12 science-based 

literacy instruction, and implementation of the PLC process.  

 

Mr. Meyer reviewed the mid-year Achievement Gap Reduction (AGR) data.  The district’s AGR 

schools are Jefferson, Lincoln, and Washington Elementary schools.  He reported on AGR 

strategies and the baseline and mid-year data for Reading and Math.   

 

The next committee meeting is scheduled for April 22.   


